
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
10:51:51	AM	
	
I	believe	that	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	should	reflect	the	contribution	that	solar	
panel	owners	are	making	to	electricity	production.	The	price	should	at	least	
reflect	the	increase	in	wholesale	electricity	prices	and	it	should	be	regulated	so	
that	retailers	must	offer	it	as	a	minimum.			
We	have	made	a	major	outlay	on	solar	panels	on	our	own	house	and	on	a	rental	
house.		This	was	done	partly	to	save	money	and	partly	because	I	believe	that	
renewables	should	be	adopted	for	environmental	reasons.	The	climate	change	
threat	is	real	and	huge	so	the	incentives	to	switch	out	of	fossils	fuels	asap	must	
be	as	attractive	as	possible.	
	
Nanette	Nicholson		
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